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Good afternoon Eagle Families -

What a great week we had at AIE. We had our field trip to the Johnson
Family Farm. We are very grateful to The Farm and AIHS for supporting
our Eagles. We got to pick, and eat, apples from the farm. By all
accounts, they were delicious!

We are excited to head back out there next month to see and pick their
pumpkins. We are all very grateful for their support for the school.
The kids loved the field trip and are already talking about the
October trip back!

Next week, we have The School Board visiting and holding a meeting
here at the school. We are excited to welcome them and show off all
the great things our students are doing this year. It's always fun to
show off our extraordinary students and great staff. I'm excited for
them to see what a great community this is and what excellent students
we have! 

That's it for now. Have a great weekend, Eagle Families. Remember to
get some rest, do some reading, get outside, and enjoy the sunshine!
It's going to be a beautiful weekend.

I will see you all next week.

Take care,
Mr. Miller



Sign up to Volunteer

Great News!  American Legion allowed Booster Club torun the AI Fair kids games this year, and we raised$1,500.  A HUGE thank you to Sarah Palmer for takingthis project on!  We appreciate our many amazingvolunteers!
 
The 2023-24 Officers
Jessica Wiggins, president
Dana Stirn, Vice President, Fundraiser ChairDana Ballou, Secretary
Tiffany Tarter, Treasurer

Playground update:  A grant has been applied for andwe have completed our first fundraiser.  Please seethe playground FAQ’s attached.  

AIE Booster Club

https://www.steilacoom.k12.wa.us/who-we-are/departments/volunteers
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Wednesdays ACE Day 1:30 dismissal

Wednesdays-Library Day
Thursdays-PE

Fridays-Outdoor Classroom


